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; ! E GAMMAMED USA
492 Sutton Street. P. O. Box 543, North Andover. MA 01845

Tel: 978-975-8018; Fax: 978-975-8964

14 May 1999

Mr. Seung J. Lee Tel: 301-415-5737
Material Safety Branch Fax: 301-415-53tS9
Division ofindustrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Lee,

On 25 February 1999, your office issued Registration Certificate NR-1056-D.101-S for our GammaMed
12it and GammaMed 12i Brachytherapy High Dose Rate Remote Afterloader. As we are now relocating
our Ann Arbor, Michigan office to Massachusetts, we ask that ti.is device regsstration be transferred to
Massachusetts'sjurisdiction. We have ceased operations in Ann Arbor, and cor US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission license issued to that facility has been terminated.

We have been in contact with Mr. Gus Savastano of the Massachusetts Radiat: ion Control Program, who
is handling our application with that agency.

Your prompt action on this request would be greatly appreciated. If we can be of further assistance,
please contact me.

Sincerely,

-

J m J. Munro 111
hief Executive Officer

xc: A. Savastano, MA RCP Tel: 617-727-6214 x2028
Fax: 617-727-2098

1

|

|
|

|

l

|

|

t

i 9906020067 990528
PDR RC *
SSD PDR

i i


